
Rosedale BINGO 
for Family Literacy Week 

Family Literacy week is Jan 23-27th at Rosedale. To celebrate

please do some fun family literacy activities. If you circle or


check off 5 in a row (vertical, horizontal or diagonal) bring the

BINGO sheet to school with your name and grade on it by

Monday, January 30th for a chance to win free popcorn


